
   
#10060, 110061, 1100134 and 110134 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: March 21, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Text Amendments to Title 15, Chapter 150 of the Village Code (Building 

Code) 

  

On the March 23, 2011 Village Board agenda the Village Board was to consider four text 

amendments to Title 15, Chapter 150 of the Village Code.  The four proposed amendments are: 

 

 A Hazardous Material Monitoring and Tracking Program 

 Parking Structure Inspections 

 Bowstring Roof Inspections  

 The Adoption of the 2009 International Building and Fire Codes and Local 

Amendments 

 

Staff is requesting that the above four items be continued to the April 7, 2011 Village Board 

meeting in order to comply with a 30-day State notification provision.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
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